Dear Prof. 
Greetings from PANGEA GLOBAL Conferences!
We would like to honor you as a Speaker to the “Global Conference on Aerospace Engineering and Technology” (Aerospace-2021)”  which is scheduled to be held on June 24-26, 2021 at Frankfurt, Germany. This meeting is aimed to expand its coverage in the area of “Aerospace Engineering and Technology” where Expert talks, Young researcher’s presentations will be placed in the meeting and will inspire and keep up your enthusiasm.
Aerospace-2021 will be focused on the Theme: “Explore the Innovative Technologies in Aerospace Engineering” This will be a great occasion for discussions of previous, present, and future research on “Aerospace Engineering and Technology” It will provide an exciting scientific program, which will cover all aspects from the basics to their applications.
The scientific-program will cover all the features ranging from Plenary, Keynote sessions featuring many recognized and thought provoking speakers to intense and highly interactive discussion sessions.
For further information and updates, please visit the conference website: www.pagesconferences.com/aerospace-engineering-conference/
We delighted you to kindly avail this opportunity to share your scientific excellences and be a part of the esteemed conference at your earliest convenience. It would be grateful, if you can accept our invitation and take up the position.
We would be happy to answer your queries regarding position 
Looking forward to hearing from you at Frankfurt, Germany
With Thanks & Best Regards, 
Mary Thomas || Conference Secretary
Aerospace Engineering and Technology-2021
Email: aerospace-2021@pagesconferences.com



